Inquiry into Crocodile Control and Conservation Bill 2025

Submission No: 26

Submitted by: Shayne Irish

Publication: Making the submission and your name public
Attachments: No attachment

Submitter Comments:

As a mother and teacher | have been concerned about the rising numbers of crocodiles in our local
area.We have seen more crocodiles in areas thats have never had crocodiles. These are areas

that are freshwater and a long way from the ocean. These are areas that are popular for families
with children. Our lifestyle also includes fishing at the beach, however, there have been more
crocodiles off sure which makes our beach or creek fishing just not safe.l firmly believe that the
increasing population is only going to keep growing making our environment less safe for our
children.





